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Hi,

 

 

I am writing in regards to the RWA. Below is my support for no action alternative.

 

 

I am reaching out for this decision for multiple reasons. I have snowmobiled for 20 years. Most rides are with my

father, and brother along with some close friends. Being a state that often times sees more snow than sun,

snowmobiling is getaway that gives me time to spend with my family that I otherwise wouldn't. My son, who is a

teenager shares the same passion and all I can hope for is some day we spend as much time snowmobiling the

great mountains of Montana/Idaho that my father and I have shared.

 

 

With more and more closures (for no known reason) of Montana, we are becoming increasingly limited on our

exposure for the great outdoors. I am asking you to please listen to our response.

 

 

 

 

I support the no action alternative with the following changes: Hoodoo area will be designated as semi primitive

motorized instead of RWA. Access would be limited to snowmobiles, snow bikes and mtn bikes. North Fork

Spruce-White Sands and Sneakfoot Meadows RWA will be eliminated.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-- 

 

Chase Reynolds

REALTOR (R) at ERA Lambros Real Estate

chase.reynolds@eralambros.com | 406.546.6334 
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